
  

   
 

   

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

ATTENTION 
VISITORS 

Our community is experiencing 
a HIGH COVID-19 transmission 

rate. For your safety and others, 
we recommend you: 

• Wear a well-ftting facemask that covers 
your mouth and nose. 

• Limit your visit to the resident’s 
room 
or designated visitor area. 

• Maintain social distancing when 
in the presence of others. 
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